
	
	
	

	
	
	
September	7,	2018	
	
Town	of	Paradise	Valley	
Hillside	Building	Committee	
	
RE:		Project	Narrative	-	5659	N	Superstition	Lane	

	
To	Whom	It	May	Concern:	
	
We	are	requesting	a	formal	approval	from	the	Hillside	Building	Committee	for	material	
selections,	addition	of	a	drive	gate,	addition	of	a	fire	pit,	conversion	of	a	koi	pond	to	a	water	
feature,	new	plantings	and	lighting	plan,	and	a	modification	to	the	pool	fence.		All	the	above	
items	were	previously	submitted	and	approved	for	the	former	owner/architect.		The	purpose	of	
this	review	is	to	update	the	items	mentioned	above	to	reflect	the	adjustments	made	on	behalf	
of	the	new	owner.	
	
	
	
Marisa	Nielsen	
Nance	Construction	
	
		


